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Angela McDermott

From:  All Saints Church  <parishoffice=allsaintschurchkh.org@mlsend.com> on behalf of 
All Saints Church <parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>

Sent: 21 February 2024 09:51
To: Angela McDermott
Subject: making a meal of it

 
 
 View in browser

 

 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.  All Saints Church Newsletter 
  

 
  

 

 

 

This evening, 9pm in Chapel, Compline, a short service of 

night prayer. 

Next Sunday, 25th February, The second Sunday of Lent 

An order of service with music links will be on our website at the weekend.   

8am Holy Communion  

10am Holy Communion 

Readings:   

All are welcome also to the 6.30pm a service of 

worship:  Making Room for God in the Wilderness 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 

Birthday Meal at the Vicarage 

Monday 26th February, 7pm 
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A chance to celebrate with a random selection of All Saints friends, 

for any with a Dec/Jan/Feb birthday.  Sign up in church or call David to say 

you can come and to let us know dietary needs. 

All welcome. 

Bring something you would like to drink and a big appetite. 
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Iona Landscape Rocks by John 

Samuel Peploe 
 
An invitation for musicians….. 

The Iona Service planning group would like 

to enrich the Iona services by establishing a 

small “pool” of musicians who would be 

willing to play, as part of the worship and 

probably individually, on a very occasional 

basis. Iona services take place at 6.30pm 

on the 3rd Sunday of every month, and have 

developed as a quiet, reflective, creative 

space where all are welcome. If you would 

be willing to play now and again, or have 

any questions about what might be 

involved, please contact Lynn Busfield 

(email: lynnbusfield58@icloud.com 

Phone: 07966 52523) or speak to Gillian 

Lever or Becky Morse-Brown. We would 

love to hear from you! 
  

 
  

 
" The blue envelopes for church giving for this forthcoming financial year will be 

available shortly. Please note that this is the FINAL year that we will be using them as 

they are now not financially viable. If you are concerned in any way about this, please do 

speak to either Steve Brittle, our Treasurer, or Martha Ann Brookes, our gift aid treasurer." 

Many thanks, Martha Ann Brookes 
 

 
  

 

Saturday March 9th at 3pm in Church 
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There's More to Sarehole Mill than you Think, 

an illustrated talk by Jim Andrew 

£5 including refreshments 

Spread the word. 
 

 
  

 

The Revd Lynn Busfield offers these weekly opportunities for reflection:  

New fellowship group on Monday evenings at 7.30pm informally to discuss the 

previous morning’s sermon. 

 

There is room for up to eight people each time, so it would be helpful if you could 

let the host - Lynn Busfield - know if you are coming: 

email: lynnbusfield58@icloud.com 

 

Address: Flat 4, 28 Gracewell Road, B13 9XG 
 

 
  

 
 

For our prayers 

Saturday being the second anniversary of the invasion of Ukraine we pray for the whole 

region, those fighting, those grieving, those treating the injured and those trying to keep 

ordinary life and services going.  We pray, too, for those grieving in Russia, and that 

voices of opposition may be heard. 

Among those in our community who are unwell, we remember Mike and Rosie Cross, 

Irene Mountford, and Adrian Kozlowski beginning radiotherapy. 

Among those who have died, we remember Gordon Middleton and Suzy Singh. 

  
 
  

 

 

Saints Alive magazine 
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Click here to read all 
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Do you know someone who would like to receive this newsletter? Do 

forward it to them 

If you have received a forwarded email, click here to subscribe: 

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER <parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org> 

</parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org> 
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Best wishes, 

David The Revd Canon David Warbrick, Vicar of All Saints Kings Heath  

 

vicar@allsaintschurchkh.org

 

(0121) 444 0260
    

 
   

All Saints Church 
  

 

Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham 

United Kingdom 

 

   

 

You received this email because you gave 

permission for All Saints church to contact you. If 

you would rather not receive any further emails, 

please click unsubscribe below.

Unsubscribe 
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